
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT UNIT 

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE SERVICE PROVIDERS 

LEPELLE-NKUMPI MUNICIPALITY REMINDS ALL PROSPECTIVE SERVICE PROVIDERS THE FOLLOWING: 

 

All service providers should be aware that goods and services may only be delivered after receiving 

an authorised purchase order or appointment letter. 

Enquiries relating to this notice may be directed to the Supply Chain Management Unit (015) 633 4531/4537/4602/4538/4519. 

 

Mr. TB MOTHOGOANE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


